
 

 

 

15 November 2023 
 
Christmas Concert! 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
It won’t be long before Christmas Concert week is upon us! As you already know, the dates for the 
performances on the school websites calendar are: 
 
Thursday 14th December at 9.15am 
 
Thursday 14th December at 2.15pm 
 
Friday 15th December at 9.15am 
 
Due to health and safety procedures and number of seats, we are only able to allocate up to 2 tickets 
per child for all performances. You may choose to have all tickets for one performance or have one 
ticket per performance. 
 
E-Tickets will be available to purchase via ParentPay at a cost of £1.50 per ticket. Each purchased 
ticket will include entry to your chosen performance time, a raffle ticket and a tea/coffee. Additional 
raffle tickets will be on sale on the day.  
 
Please inform your class teacher if you wish to be added to a waiting list for additional tickets. These 
will not be allocated until the day before. Separated families will be prioritised.  
 
We are extremely excited to share the Christmas story with you all! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs E Smithard 
Vice Principal 
 


